
The Government has clarified its list of key workers which can be found in the link shown below.  
 
It is important to note that that the Government clearly advises in this document that all children 
where possible should be at home to prevent the spread of Coronavirus. This is why we have had 
to close schools.  
 
They will also be safest at home from the Coronavirus.  
 
Therefore I need to ask you to consider that even if you are a key worker if there is someone else in 
your family that can look after your child such as a spouse then they stay at home. Even if this means 
they can't work.  
 
At OUR SCHOOL we need to support key workers whose work is essential and there is no alternative 
childcare arrangements.  
 
If you feel you meet the criteria please contact school today.  
 
Please remember that my priority has to be the safety of staff and the children here at OUR SCHOOL.  
 
I ask that you are patient and kind and remember that we are all trying to support each other 
combat this dreadful virus. 
 


